
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our next Club meeting is Thursday 26
th

 June 2014. 

 
 

 

June Meeting; 

 

We are going to see Glenda Price 

demonstrate a Head Dress and 

Posy. 

 

May Meeting; 

 

We saw a demonstration on 

Chocolate Modelling with Jacqui 

Kelly. We had a good turn out 

this month and hopefully you all 

learned something new. When I 

receive the recipes for the 

modelling chocolate, I will pass 

them on to you. 

 

Subscriptions; 

 
Please put your subscriptions in a 

named envelope (£20) and hand 

in at the next club meeting. For 

members who have not handed in 

theirs, sorry but this will be the 

last newsletter that they will 

receive. 

 

Helpers; 

 
The committee would like to 

thank all the helpers who help out 

at club meetings, but we need 

more to help cover for members 

who are on holiday. A list is 

being set up for members who are 

willing to help out. If you are 

willing to help then please add 

you name to the list and put what 

you would like to do (teas/coffee/ 

Library, sales table, etc) We are 

also looking for helpers to do the 

camera it would be only be once 

or twice a year. 

 

A list is being set up for members 

who drive and are willing to pick 

up other members in their area 

who don’t drive or have difficulty 

getting to meetings. Please add 

your name and area so we can 

match you with members who are 

in the same area as you. If you 

are a member who requires a lift 

please do the same but add ‘lift 

required’ 

 

Equipment Hire; 

 
One of our members Brenda 

Parker has 3 tier cake stands for 

hirer. £30 refundable deposit with 

£10 hire fee. Telephone 01787 

222584. 

If members have equipment they 

wish to hire out then please let 

Lorraine know so she can put it 

in the newsletter. 

 

 



 

Committee Meeting;                                              
our next meeting is on 10

th
 July 

so if you have anything that you 

would like to be discussed or any 

ideas that you would like to see at 

the club, then please let one of 

the committee members know. 

Thank you. 

 

 

If you have any recipes or tips & 

hints and would like to share with 

other members please pass on to 

Lorraine for newsletter. 

 

Don’t forget the sales table, 

library, raffle or show and tell 

table. Thank you for your 

continued support for the club.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


